
On a cold and blustery day in Morwell recently, we gratefully accepted a State Government 
grant to help further fund our historical project - Virtual Yallourn...I’m sure you have noticed the 
data being inputted from the Electoral Rolls of the 1960s in an endeavor to get every house in 
Yallourn connected to at least one family and soon you will see some major visual 
improvements...so please continue to support the website, dig out the old photos and add 
generously - help solve some of the queries and read what our newly appointed “Mayor Brogan” 
(Kevin Brogan) has to say - if he doesn’t know the answer, it didn’t happen!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


